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Property 1033 N. OLD WORLD THIRD STREET  Old World Third Street Historic District      

Description of work Applicant proposes to install a vertical projecting cabinet sign in the center of the front facade 

between the second and third stories for Oak Barrel Public House.  The sign will measure 15 

feet tall by 38 inches wide by 12 inches deep.  Dimensions might change as required by code 

and can be reduced in size but not enlarged.  Push through letters will stand out from the 

aluminum face.   

Date issued 1/12/2018 PTS ID 114445  COA 

 
In accordance with the provisions of Section 320-21 (11) and (12) of the Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, the Milwaukee Historic Preservation 

Commission has issued a certificate of appropriateness for the work listed above.  The work was found to be consistent with preservation guidelines.  

The following conditions apply to this certificate of appropriateness: 

 

The sign will be built as submitted or have smaller dimensions if required by code. 

 

The sign will be supported by 3 or 4 square aluminum tubes with aluminum mounting plates.  The 

plates are to be fastened to the masonry through the mortar joints and not through the brick face.  

No plates are to be fastened through the corbelled brick and stone details of the pilaster to which 

they are mounted.   

 

Any needed guy wires, chains or rod supports need to be reviewed with HPC staff before 

installation can proceed.   
 

Certificate of Appropriateness 
 

Milwaukee Historic Preservation Commission/200 E. Wells Street/Milwaukee, WI 53202/phone 414-286-5712/fax 414-286-3004 
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All work must be done in a craftsman-like manner, and must be completed within one year of the date this certificate was issued.  Staff must approve 

any changes or additions to this certificate before work begins. Work that is not completed in accordance with this certificate may be subject to 

correction orders or citations.  If you require technical assistance, please contact Carlen Hatala of the Historic Preservation staff as follows:  Phone: 

(414) 286-5722 Fax: (414) 286-3004  E-mail: carlen.hatala@milwaukee.gov. 

 

If permits are required, you are responsible for obtaining them from the Milwaukee Development Center.  If you have questions about permit 

requirements, please consult the Development Center’s web site, www.milwaukee.gov/build, or call (414) 286-8210. 

 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________________________ 

                   City of Milwaukee Historic Preservation Staff 

Copies to: Development Center,  Ald. Robert Bauman, Contractor  , Inspector Dave Pedersen (286-2540) 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.milwaukee.gov/build
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Location of the sign on the building façade. 
 

Note: Storefront windows have been 
recently changed (without a Certificate of 
Appropriateness) from their previously 
restored condition completed in 2008.  
This will be addressed separately. 

Installation shall not damage the 
masonry (brick and stone) of the 
pilaster to which the sign will be 
mounted 
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How the vertical sign will look on the façade. 

Note: Storefront windows have been 
recently changed (without a Certificate of 
Appropriateness) from their previously 
restored condition completed in 2008.  This 
will be addressed separately. 
 


